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TUESDAY, APRIL 16, 2019 ~ at 6:30 pm

CHAIRMEN: Greg Snyder & Pat Snyder
Again this year we will have the Snyder Family return as Chairmen of American Night.

So, let’s get together and welcome Spring at this monthly meeting.  PLEASE MAKE
RESERVATIONS so we can properly prepare dinner. Call 735-6171 or e-mail:
kofc189@roadrunner.com

 Menu: FAMOUS SNYDER CHILI, hot dogs, corn bread, wine, beer, soda, water, coffee. Price: $7.00
 Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church Cafeteria • New York Mills, NY

Irish Night 2019
memories of

AMERICAN NIGHT 2019



 1ST DEGREE will be on
WEDNESDAY,  APRIL 24,  2019

at 6:30 pm - St. Mary’s School, NY Mills

Please conttact the office if you have a
prospective member.  Welcome to the
following members who took their 1st
Degree last month: Christopher Colver;
Sean J. Clifford (sponsor-Joe Rzepka, GK);
David M. Lupia (sponsor-Ralph Lupia).

SENIOR KNIGHTS MEETING
Senior’s luncheon will be held on
Wednesday, April 24th, 12:00 noon at the
American Legion New Hartford Post. There
will be a meeting of the Senior Golf League
following this regular meeting.

4TH DEGREE MEETING
Regular Fourth Degree meeting will be
held on Tuesday, April 23rd at 7:00 PM
[refreshments 6:30 PM.)

OUR BROTHERS WHO ARE ILL

In your charity you are asked to pray for
the repose of the soul of our late brothers
Donald F. McCoy (1970], Robert F.
Rogalski [1987], Theodore “Ted” Derby
[1985], Rodger A. Pape, Sr. [1977]

IN YOUR CHARITY

 William J. Kane [1975

BEQUESTS
You may remember a loved one or friend
by making a bequest to the Council in their
memory. Please note that a memorial gift
may be used as you so direct, such as
Youth Program, Seminarian Fund or
Stations of the Cross.

CANS for KIDS
The Council is collecting returnable
bottles (glass or plastic). Please donate

your returnables on your
next visit to the Council.
This is an on going
project and we hope that
many members will get
into the habit of bringing

returnables to the Council when they
visit for a meeting, basketball, Youth
Program, etc.

KNIGHTS IN THE NEWS
(reprinted from the Observer-Dispatch 3.17.19)

Music-Makers: There’s a new singing
group in town and it is comprised of four
members of Utica’s Knights of Columbus.
performing as the Kay O’See Quartet are
Carroll Owens, first tenor; Elliott Stewart,
second tenor; Raymond Pender, first bass,
and J. Martin Donohue, second bass.
They are coached by their accompanist,
George Wald. 1944, 75 years ago

2019 DUES
If you have not already done so, please
pay your 2019 dues.  Thank you to those
members who have already paid their
dues in full.  If you have any questions or
issues, please contact the office.

One of the most important things we do is
offer a prayer service at the wakes of our
members.  If you see that someone you
know, or is from your parish or just a loyal
K of C member, please show up for the
prayer service, which is published in the
obituary.  Please contact the office if you
want to confirm day and time.

WAKE SERVICES



Many thanks to YP chairman Bill Virkler, Jr. and to all those who contributed to this year’s success. Allison O’Toole
was named the recipient of the 16th Annual Christopher Donalty Memorial Award. The photos below  include action
from the final day, known as Parents Day. As always, the Parents lost!!!

Youth Program 2018

Youth Program 2019
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